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June 13, 1999

Mike Collins
Electrical Inspector
City of Portland
Portland, Maine 04101

Re: Underground Electrical Service
33 Allen Avenue, Portland, Maine

Dear Mr. Collins:

Allen Avenue Plaza is currently working with an electrical contractor to instail an

undetground service to the outside Pylon sign. We appreciate the thirty (30) day window
te get this work done,

If you have any further concerns please call us at 846-3499,
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